
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, DECEMBER 27, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

“For God so loved the world that He gave His only begotten Son, that whosoever 

believeth in Him should not perish, but have everlasting life.” - John 3:16  

DEVOTIONAL THOUGHT from the late Adrian Rogers: 

Christmas is spelled L-O-V-E. What is the Christmas message? John 3:16. God gave us 

the gift of love on Christmas Day. It is truly said, “What the world needs now is love.” I 

need it. You need it. Your spouse needs it. Your child needs it. An elderly man or woman 

sitting alone in a nursing home today needs it. A child abandoned and alone in a 

children’s home needs it, too. God sent His one and only Son as the Savior. He knew we 

couldn’t save ourselves. So He sent His Son to be born in a manger, to die on a cross, to 

rise again into glory, and to come again to redeem His church. Maybe you can spare a 

few minutes with your family and friends to share His gift of love with someone who is 

all alone today. 

 WE ARE BACK TO OUR REGULAR PROGRAMMING AS OF TODAY, SHARING GOD’S GIFT OF 

LOVE WITH MANY WHO ARE SHUT IN OR ALONE TODAY. I HOPE YOU ENJOYED THE NON-

STOP CHRISTMAS MUSIC THIS PAST WEEK. I KNOW I HEARD A NUMBER OF NEW SONGS 

THAT BRIAN ADDED TO THE ROTATION. IF YOU ENJOYED THE MUSIC, WHY NOT DROP 

BRIAN A NOTE AND LET HIM KNOW.  

IT’S HARD TO BELIEVE THESE ARE THE FINAL DAYS OF 2021. IT MUST HAVE GONE BY SO 

QUICKLY BECAUSE I KEPT SO BUSY THIS YEAR. AND, AS I LOOK AT THE NEW YEAR JUST 

AROUND THE CORNER, I’M NOT SURE IT WON’T ALSO BE JUST AS BUSY.  

I WAS ABLE TO TAKE SOME TIME OFF THIS PAST WEEK. TIME SPENT WITH FAMILY AND IN 

MY WORKSHOP MAKING SOME LAST MINUTE CHRISTMAS GIFTS. RETURNING TO THE 

OFFICE YESTERDAY, I WAS GREATLY ENCOURAGED BY THE MANY GIFTS THAT CAME IN 

THIS PAST WEEK.  THANK YOU FOR REMEMBERING WRVM DURING THE CHRISTMAS 

SEASON. YOUR YEAR END GIFTS ARE A GREAT HELP AS WE SEEK TO FINISH THIS FISCAL 

YEAR IN THE BLACK AND ON A SOUND FINANCIAL FOOTING TO TAKE ON THE 

CHALLENGES OF NEXT YEAR’S BROADCASTING. ALL GIFTS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE, AND 

REMEMBER, THEY MUST BE POSTMARKED BY DECEMBER 31 TO COUNT AS A DEDUCTION 

FOR 2021.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

http://www.biblestudytools.com/john/3-16.html
http://www.biblestudytools.com/search/?t=kjv&q=joh+3:16
http://www.biblestudytools.com/search/?t=niv&q=john+3:16

